
Jo Myers
Waldoboro

Member of the Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Committee:
I am Jo Ann Myers, a farmer in Waldoboro, Maine for over 20 years.
I urge your support of this bill which would incorporate funding for food banks within the 
Governor's emergency powers.
The impact of COVID has demonstrated that during an economic disaster, food insecurity is a
much bigger problem in Maine, affecting many thousands of Maine individuals and families.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this bill.


